

Dear Parent

We would like to take all possible care in producing a meal your child can enjoy while ensuring allergens are managed efficiently and correctly

I have attached a form with this letter which I would ask that you complete thoroughly with as much information as possible and return to the school who will identify your child to our staff and ensure we have the relevant details you have supplied on the form

Once the kitchen is provided with a copy of the completed form we will try as far as is possible to ensure your child's needs are met

Please feel free to contact me at by email or my mobile on number any time if you have any queries

sonia.redhead@harrisoncatering.co.uk

Mobile 0771 789 6946

Yours sincerely

Sonia Redhead

Manager Client Services

